MINISTRY OF
HEALTH

MAN HAUORA

133 Molesworth Street
PO Box 5013
Wellington 6140

New Zealand

T+64 4 496 2000

Response to your request for official information

Thank you for your request for information under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act) on 7
June 2019 for:

“Electronic copies of the monthly DHB Financial Reports containing the individual DHB
Financial Statements, and Balance Sheets from February 2019 to current please.”

The district health board (DHB) sector financial reports for February and March 2019 have been
added to the Ministry of Health (the Ministry) website at: www.health.govt.nz/new-zealand-
health-system/key-health-sector-orqanisations-and-people/district-health—boards/acoountabiIity-
and-funding/summary-financial-reports/dhb-sector-financial-reports-2018-19

Monthly DHB sector financial reports will be added to the Ministry website as they are approved
by the Minister of Health.

Your request for information is refused pursuant to section 18(d) of the Act, as the information
requested is or soon will be publicly available.

| trust that this information fulfils your request. Under section 28(3) of the Act you have the right
to ask the Ombudsman to review any decisions made under this request.

Yours sincerely 7
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"Sue Gordon
Deputy Director-General
Corporate Services





